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11th November, 1927.

Dear Miss Cowlin, - 1
You will remember that at the last meeting of the
Committee for the Organisation of Courses for
International Students it was agreed that a small sub=-
committee should be set uv to advise on arrangements
for the Summer School to be held at Bedford College next
summer., It is much desired that you should be a member
of this Committee and I am writing to express the hope
that you may be able to spare the time £o serve.
I would be grateful if you could let me have
your qgauar as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary.




